 “A multi-billion dollar tax increase on American companies and invalidating good faith contracts hurts our country’s efforts towards energy security.  Arbitrarily choosing businesses to tax is a slippery slope to follow.  While it is oil today, it could easily be mining or gaming tomorrow---two of my state’s largest employers,” said Heller.         
